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Hello Panel 58,

We were tasked with trying to find and secure new General Liability insurance as well as a Board of
Directors policy.

We were successful in getting a few quotes for both the General Liability as well as the Board of
Directors Policies, but after review, these policies were found to be inferior in coverage compared to
what is in place currently.

None of the carriers were willing to cover “over night events”. While the quotes were much cheaper in
cost, they did not provide the coverage necessary.

The Board of Directors coverage that was quoted was very similar, but as a stand alone policy it would
be more expensive. One agency stated that the coverage we currently have is better than he could offer.

In light of these findings, we have concluded our task force without securing other coverage and the
recommendation to stay with the carrier and policies that are already in place.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on this task force.

Thank you, Sheri D



